
Dear Customers 

 

December 23, 2024 

Naha West Inn 

General Manager 

 

Notice: Heater gas for water replacement work has completed for 42 residence-type rooms in 

the main building 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage of our business. 

We are pleased to announce that the replacement work for the gas water heaters in the 

residence-type rooms in the main building, which began on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, has been 

completed. 

We would like to thank our customers for their understanding and cooperation during the 

construction period. 

 

We look forward to your continued patronage. 


